
Reception,  Spring 1 2025 

Newsletter  
 

Welcome to our half termly newsletter! 

Here is information about what is happening in Recep-
tion this half term. 

Curriculum information, including what we will be covering this half term, 
can be found in ‘curriculum information’ in our Early Years section of the 

website.  

This half term we will explore many Traditional Tales, particularly the set-
tings and characters. We will use Drawing Club to support our writing and 
will focus on ‘holding a sentence’ and using capital letters accurately. Maths 

will focus on Counting, ordinality and cardinality as well as consolidating and 
exploring other skills such as number bonds and making groups.  

Important dates  

The Epiphany—6th January  

Term begins—Tuesday 7th January 

 Chinese new year—29th January  

Last day of term—21st February  

Reminders: 

 Children must bring a coat and a water bottle into school every day. 

 Book bags must be brought into school every day, and they will have new books 

to bring home on a Friday.  

 Please ensure that all clothing is named. 

 Keep checking Class Dojo and ‘X’ (Twitter) for regular up-

dates!  


